

Information Rights Unit WG.75 King Charles Street London SW1A 2AH

Email: information.rights@fcdo.gov.uk

www.gov.uk/fcdo

16 August 2022

Ms Jenna Corderoy

request-856378-960ff98b@whatdotheyknow.com

Dear Ms Jenna Corderoy,

Your Freedom of Information Request: FOI2022/12258

I refer to our letter of 19 July 2022 saying that we needed more time to consider the balance of public interest in disclosing the information you requested.

I'm afraid we are still considering these issues and are not yet in a position to respond. We do hope to respond as soon as possible and plan to do so by 14 September 2022. I can assure you we are trying very hard to get your response finalised.

If you are unhappy with the service we are providing and wish to make a complaint, you should write to the Information Rights Unit at the following email address information.rights@fcdo.gov.uk.

Yours sincerely,

Information Rights Unit